August 15, 2011
Dr. Robyn Driskell

Interim Director of J.M. Dawson Institute of Church-State Studies

Executive Associate Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Baylor University

One Bear Place #97344

Waco, TX  76798-7344

Dear Dr. Driskell:

I am writing in response to your letter of August 10, 2011.  The Bradley Graduate and Post-Graduate Fellowship Program is an invitation-only program.  The invitation was extended to Professor Christopher Marsh and is not transferable.  Since Dr. Marsh is no longer a professor at the University, the fellowship for the 2011-2012 academic year will not be renewed.

Thank you for your past participation in our program.
Sincerely,

Dianne J. Sehler

Director of Academic, International

and Cultural Programs

DJS/ye

